
Charleigh, a compassionate student, dedicated her free time to volunteering with 
seniors at our facility. With a heart full of empathy and a willingness to make a 
positive impact, she quickly became a beloved figure among residents. Charleigh 
spent her days engaging in heartfelt conversations, playing board games, and doing 
helpful things. Through her interactions, she not only brought smiles to the faces of 
the seniors, but also enriched her own life with the wisdom and stories they shared. 
Her commitment to bridging generational gaps and providing companionship 
exemplified the power of youth in fostering a sense of belonging and joy among the 
elderly residents. Charleigh's volunteer work not only made a difference in their lives, 
but also left an indelible mark on her own, shaping her into a more empathetic and 
compassionate individual. 
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Employee of the Month 

 

Birthdays  and  
Anniversaries 

 
Resident Birthdays 
Audrey Hoffpauir    9/02      
Randy Woods      9/02       
Marjorie D’Aville      9/05  

Resident Anniversaries 
Margaret Leonards     9/14, 14 years     
Simone Dubois      9/17, 1 year        
Diane Miller     9/26, 1 year 

Employee Birthdays: 

Christie Ashby      9/06   

Employee Anniversaries: 

Amy Landry      9/15, 3 years    

 

 

Ms. Helen 
Leblanc 

Stephanie 

Goodwin 

Resident of the Month 

“Sunny, 
cheerful, 

happy, bright” 
were words 

that our 
residents used 

to describe the 
flowers that 

were 
graciously 

delivered 
courtesy of 

Sadie’s Flower 
Shop in Rayne. 

This gift  
brightened our 

days and we 
are so 

thankful! 
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Our Mission 
Our mission is to operate and manage the highest level of quality independent and assisted living 

communities, providing superior service and unmatched value where residents and their family members 
are shown compassion, understanding, respect, dignity and caring support, and team members feel a sense 

of belonging. 

 

Craft Corner 

Residents enjoyed making 
rosaries with a group of local 

volunteers from Pro-Life 
Rosaries.   

Mr. C.W. Hoffpauir, a dedicated vegetable gardener, 
tends to his garden with unwavering passion and 
expertise.  With dirt-caked hands and a smile, he 
nurtures a vibrant tapestry of nature’s bounty, from 
plump, sun kissed tomatoes to rows of emerald green 
bell peppers.  Each morning, he rises with the sun and 
meticulously tends to his plants, ensuring they receive 
just the right balance of water, sunlight, and care.  His 
connection to his garden runs deep, and as he sees his 
vegetables flourish under his watchful eye, he finds both 
solace and pride in his role as a steward of the earth, 
providing nourishment for his family and friends.  

Farm Fresh!   



626 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. 

Crowley, LA  70526 

About Us 
The Acadian is a continuing care retirement community designed to provide a healthy, secure living 

environment; quality apartment housing with thoughtful amenities; and individual care programs designed 
for the senior and their families. Our living arrangements will allow you to maintain as independent a 
lifestyle as possible. We are convenient to shopping, medical providers, and all community services. 

Reminders: 
• If you have any family or friends that would like to receive a monthly newsletter and calendar, please let us know. 

If you wish to view the newsletter and calendar online, please visit our website at www.acadianatsouthwind.com.  

• During inclement weather, Wal-Mart trips will be canceled.  

• The covered driveway is for picking up and dropping off only. Please DO NOT leave your vehicle unattended at 

any time. Emergency vehicles need access to this fire lane at all times. Thank you for your cooperation.  

• Any resident in need of transportation for doctor’s appointments, please give your information to the Activity 
Department a MINIMUM OF ONE WEEK before the appointment. Additional charges may apply with less than a 
one week notice.  

• The Acadian would like to remind guests that smoking is prohibited on the front porch and we ask that you please 

kindly discard cigarette butts in a safe manner and not on the ground. Thank you for your cooperation.  

The Acadian at Southwind 
626 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. | Crowley, LA | 70526 | Phone: 337.788.1113  

Fax: 337.788.1195  |  acadianatsouthwind.com 


